
 

 

Thursday, 30 January 2025  

After School Clubs – Reception to Year 6 – Spring Term 2 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Clubs will run from Tuesday, 25 February through to Thursday 27 March.  Clubs will run from 3:20 through to 4:15 

and will take place on a Tuesday or a Thursday.  

 

Collection is as usual on the school playground.  Parents/carers MUST be prompt home collecting as staff running 

clubs are giving up their own time to run these.  If parent/carers are late more than once, your child’s space will be 

removed.  

 

Some clubs will take place outside no matter the weather except in extreme circumstances where they may be 

cancelled.  Please ensure your child brings appropriate PE kit to change into if it is not their usual PE day and that 

this includes a warm tracksuit, hat and gloves and a waterproof jacket.  

 

The following clubs are now available to book through the Arbor Portal.  

 

Dates: 

Tuesday, 25 February OR Thursday, 27 February 

Tuesday, 4 March OR Thursday, 6 March 

Tuesday, 11 March OR Thursday 13 March 

Tuesday, 18 March OR Thursday, 20 March 

Tuesday, 25 March OR Thursday 27 March 

 

There will be no clubs on the final week of the half term as this is when Parent’s Evenings will be taking place. 

 

What Whom Where Year Group Day 

Arts & Crafts Mrs Sanders Reception Reception Tuesday 

Gardening Miss Stevens Outdoors Year 1 & 2 Tuesday 

Multi-Skills Miss Bruce Outdoors Year 1 & 2  Thursday  

Basketball Miss Bibi Outdoors Year 3 & 4 Tuesday 

Computing Mr Joris Year 3 Year 3 & 4 Tuesday 

Crochet Mrs Sharif Year 4 Year 3 & 4 Tuesday  

Boogie Bounce Miss Byrne Hall Year 5 & 6 Tuesday  

Drama Mr Wright Hall Year 5 & 6  Thursday  

Athletics Mr Russell Outdoors Year 5 & 6  Tuesday  
 

Please note that places are limited so early booking is recommended.  Please contact the school office if you need 

support with setting up your access to the Arbor Portal.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs R Lee  

Co-Headteacher 


